Lena Bonner

—
From: Benjamin Hasan <bzhasan54@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, November 27, 2024 5:33 AM
To: Lena Bonner
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Charter review

Good morning Mrs.Bonner: please place me on the Delegation portion of the Commission agenda on December3,2024.1
would like to share concerns about selections of it members and other policies that is before the Commission about the
Charter review procedures. Thanks Ben Hasan Sent from my iPhone

[NOTICE: This message originated outside of the City of Augusta's mail system -- DO NOT CLICK on links, open
attachments or respond to requests for information unless you are sure the content is safe.]



